 INDIAN SPRINGS VILLAGE
TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
July 5, 2016


The Indian Springs Village Town Council met Tuesday, July 5, 2016.  Mayor Bell-Guercio called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. After the Pledge of Allegiance the Town Clerk called the roll and all council members were present except Councilperson Harrington.

The minutes of June 21th were reviewed and accepted as written.

Councilman Robins recognized all the volunteers that worked on the 4th of July celebration. He noted there were too many volunteers to list without inadvertently leaving someone out. He pointed out that the July 4th celebration was a huge success this year with over 200 people attending.  Robins advised he had been in contact with Outdoor Lighting Perspective with regard to maintenance on the outdoor lighting system,. Robins stated tthere is no increase in cost for this service and recommended we continue the service.  The council agreed.  He advised he has also been in contact with Mr. Gillilard Gilliland concerning removing flags from poles and storing them in the storage building.  This should be handled by next week.  

Councilman Trammell presented the eighth step process of annexing 2634 Valleydale Road.  He made a motion that the council consider the eighth of the eleven step annexation request Ordinance 2016-015 as presented.  Robins seconded and the vote was unanimous.  Trammell also presented a document to identify the removal of a mobile home located at 4925 Cahaba Valley Trace.  This document should be attached to the declaration made by the town council, August 19, 2014 that identifies manufactured homes as non-conforming uses located in ISV.
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Bell-Guercio reported that the items requested by Sain Associates to help cities and counties comply with the ADA were sent.  She also asked for more volunteers to work with the Farmer’s Market.  A small group of volunteers are giving up their Saturday’s and it would be beneficial for the success of the market if we could find additional volunteers so as to not burn them out too quickly.

Boy Scout Ali Mohammad of Troop 23 was in attendance in order to achieve his Citizenship in the Community and Communications badges.

Bell-Guercio adjourned the meeting at 7:27 p.m.


Respectfully submitted:

Joan Downs, Town Clerk






  
 

